
 
 

We are excited to announce that St. Philip Neri 

Catholic School has once again been named a Top 

Workplace by the Baltimore Sun!  SPN is 

blessed with an amazing faculty and staff and 

we are proud of our accomplishments! 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 



 
 

First grade learned about the history of the Macy’s Thanksgiving Day 

Parade and then had their own Thanksgiving parade! 
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Our students are so talented inside and outside the classroom! 

 Last weekend, many of our students and alums performed in  

Artistic Movement Academy of Dance's production of The 

Nutcracker! What an amazing show! Ms. Ashley, who also helps with 

our spring musicals, does an amazing job with this production 

especially the choreography! 

Ellie '24, Lucia, Olivia '22, Caitlin, Gabriella, Sadie, Anami '22, 

Elijah, Braelynn, Rose, Aryanna, and Katie, you guys were amazing! 



 
 

We are so excited to announce that 

Mrs. Montgomery had her baby! 

Welcome to the SPN family, 

Miss Saylor Grace Montgomery. 

She was born on December 4 and 

Mrs. Montgomery and Saylor  

are doing very well!  

Big brother, Michael, can't wait to let his 

class know all about his new baby sister! 

(BELOW) Hudson, and the rest of the 

members of the Anne Arundel chapter 

of the Young Marines, spent the day 

putting wreaths on veterans’ graves. 



 
 

Mr. Maranto, Rose, Ms. Amy, 

her daughter Sami, and her 

grandson, Kenny, enjoyed 

meeting Santa and having 

their picture taken! 
 

Mr. and Mrs. Lathroum visited 

with Santa and brought along 

their new dog, Miss Libby. Mr. 

L asked Santa for a Ferrari. 
 

Harper, Hudson, Sidney, 

Jackson and Blaine all chatted 

with Santa! 
 

Did Mrs. Daley and Ms. Burch 

chat with Santa about who is 

on the good list or who is on 

the naughty list? Maybe they 

were letting Santa know how 

good our SPN kiddos have 

been this year! 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

joined us at Marley Station 

Mall! Santa was happy to see 

you all! 
 


